
Penylan House
Penylan House on Penylan Road in Cardiff, is Linc Care’s second 
purpose built community Nursing Home. Linc has been working in 
partnership with newly-named charity PenCare (formerly known 
as the Trustees of Penylan House) to redevelop their existing 
nursing home into a brand new 73-bedroom state of the art 
facility.

The redevelopment of this existing care home will ensure the 
continued provision of high quality care and modern facilities to 
older people within Cardiff ’s Jewish Community, while extending 
this service to the general population of older people in need of 
nursing care – including those with dementia.

The first phase of the £4.7m redevelopment has been completed 
which consists of 30 bedrooms and the existing 28 residents 
have now moved across from the old building.  Once complete, 
all 73 single occupancy bedrooms will be en-suite with a shower 
and fully wheelchair accessible. The whole building will also 
exceed CSSIW (Care and Social Services Inspectorate Wales) 
requirements with bigger bedrooms, wider corridors, spacious 
lounges and more staff facilities.

In keeping with its close association with the Jewish Community, 
the new home has facilities to recognise the religion of its Jewish 
residents and has a kosher kitchen. Linc staff have taken part in 
Jewish Culture workshops to understand and respect the culture 
and traditions. Services at Penylan House are extended for the 
wider community and people from all faiths.

Work is currently underway on phase two and the vacated existing 
building is being prepared for demolition. This phase consists of a 
further 43 bedrooms and is due to be completed in June next year.

The new home is owned and operated by Linc Care, the Health 
and Social Care division of Linc-Cymru.

This is a very exciting initiative and both parties are confident that 
the partnership will secure the provision of the highest standard of 
care possible for current and future residents in modern facilities 
for many years to come.

For further information about this scheme, please contact 
Geraldine Paterson, Nursing Home Manager:

Penylan House, Penylan Road, Cardiff, CF23 5YG
Tel: 029 2043 4820
Email: geraldine.paterson@linc-cymru.co.uk
Website: www.linc-cymru.co.uk
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